D6578 Letter from Duchess Millicent to Podmore, 1898


Jul 31. 98

Lilleshall,

Newport,

Shropshire.

Dear Mr Podmore,

I am so sorry not

to see you at the flower

show tomorrow. I am very

glad to hear that you are

well and happy, and that

your marriage will soon take

place. I should like to send

you a wedding present

and I wish you would write
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to me at Dunrobin Castle

Sutherland and tell me 

the sort of thing that would

be really useful to you.

I have been very busy in

The Potteries lately on the

subject of the deadly lead

poisoning. I do trust that

Government will take some

decisive action in the matter
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There is a great deal of

work to do, is there not?

And how many more

workers are needed!

Believe me dear Mr

Podmore, with renewed

expressions of congratulations

to you and your young

lady

(-)  (-)

Millicent

Sutherland

